
 
 

SMALLEY RICHARDSON SCHOOL P.T.F.A. 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 7th December, after school 

 

We have lots of fun planned for our Christmas Fayre and need to 
ask for a little bit of help from you…. 
 
Donations... 
We would appreciate donations of: 

- bottles (wine, beer, fruit shoots, squash, ketchup….!) 
- chocolate 
- good-quality new or pre-loved toys.   

Please bring into school on Friday 23rd November.  This will be a 
non-uniform day. 
 
Other ways to help  
Cakes - we would appreciate donations of cakes on Friday 7th 
December. 
On the day – we need volunteers to help with setting up and 
manning stalls – please let us know if you would like to be involved. 
 
 

Thanks for your support. 
We’ll see you there! 
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